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Important 

 Reminders 
 

Cyber Safety 
Parent 

Workshop 

Wednesday  

25 October 

5:30pm 

 

Thursday  

2 November 

 

VAILO 500 
Super Car visit 

 

Preschool 
transition visit 

9-11am 

 

Friday  

3 November 

LCC Excursion 

 

Wednesday 

8th & 15th  

November 

My Child and 
Me parent 
workshop 

5:30pm 

 

 

Friday  

17 November 

Coffee & chat 
with Leadership 

All welcome! 

2-18 Golden Grove Road Modbury North 5092 PH: 8264 2027 

Welcome back to Term 4—it’s going to be a busy term of learning and 

exciting events. We hope you enjoyed the holidays and had time to rest and 

relax. As we head into Term 4, we are starting the process of appointing a 

new Deputy Principal, whilst Kirsty Brumby is Acting Principal at Athelstone 

Primary School. We will keep you updated regarding this process.  

We have an early dismissal, 2:05pm, scheduled for Tuesday 31st October for staff to 

participate in professional learning. Thank you for your flexibility in supporting our staff.  

Staffing Update—Congratulations to Rachel Phillips and Luke Venter who are now 

permanent teachers at Modbury School P-6!  We are thrilled to have them as part of our 

teaching team and the skills they bring to our school is fantastic.  

Sports Day - A huge thank you to Isaac and the Sports Day 

committee for their fantastic efforts in creating such a wonderful, smooth running 

event.  

Colour and Slime Run—We finished the term with our colour splatacular and what 

an incredible event it was. We started off with our highest fundraiser, Kayleigh from 

Room 6, who raised over $2000 sliming the leadership team. She did an incredible job 

collecting donations. Congratulations Kayleigh- you are a superstar!    

After the slime dump we moved onto the big event and had so much fun squirting 

colour and spraying slime across the oval- the students may have started the event looking very clean and tidy- but 

by the end of the day there wasn’t much white space on any of their t-shirts.  

The students worked incredibly hard to raise money for the school and finished up with a grand total of $7680. 

Thank you so much to our wonderful students for their efforts, and to our parents for supporting them in their 

fundraising. The Wakwakurna students will work with their classes to decide where we spend the funds we have 

raised.  We have Sports Day photos to share with you later in this edition. 

Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) - this term we will be continuing focussing 

on our Positive Behaviour for Learning values of ‘Be Safe’, ‘Be Kind’ and ‘Be 

Resilient’.  

Signage—Exciting news! Watch for our new school signage coming soon around out school. It will make our school 

even more welcoming. Stay tuned for photos in the next school newsletter.   

“Education is the most powerful weapon which you can use to change the world” Nelson Mandela 

Wishing you all a great term.  

Kind regards,  

Sara and Sheila.  
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From the Leadership Team 



 

 

ThankED 

Do you know an amazing educator who’s making a real difference? Every day, those working in public 
education shape futures by inspiring children and young people to reach their full potential. 

ThankED gives you the chance to celebrate and thank public educators, as well as those people who work in 
support of them. 

You can say thanks any time, to anyone working in public education who has made a difference to you – visit 

www.education.sa.gov.au/ThankED.  

Spring is Here! 

Snake season in Australia is 

from September to April. 

During this time snakes come out 

of their hibernation period and 

new hatchlings become active. 

Modbury School has beautiful 

vegetation inside the school and 

in the surrounding creek and parklands. Please 

talk to your children about becoming aware of 

snakes.  

If you see a snake: 

 Leave it alone. Snakes are generally shy and 

will not attack unless provoked. 

 Stand still. Snakes can’t hear but can sense 

vibrations, if you stand still they are less 

likely to know you are there. 

 Wear closed shoes. 

 Long pants are recommended when walking 

through bush. 

https://www.education.sa.gov.au/webforms/thanked
https://www.education.sa.gov.au/webforms/thanked


 

 



 

 

 

We are excited to announce that our school will be participating in the VAILO 

Adelaide 500 this year – this is all thanks to the National Motor Museum and History 

Trust of SA, who are providing opportunities for school students to take part in this 

amazing event.  There are two parts to the VAILO Adelaide 500: 

 On Thursday 2
nd

 of November 2023, we’ll have supercars drivers visiting our 

schools with a supercar.  

 On 23
rd

 of November 2023, we’ll have a whole school excursion to the VAILO 

Adelaide 500 Schools Day, where students will have the opportunities to do pit 

lane walks, visit to the supercars paddock and view the on and off-track action.  

More details of this excursion will be communicated to the school community 

soon.  

The VAILO Adelaide 500 will be our offsite end-of-year whole school celebration 

excursion which all our students and staff are looking forward to and highly 

encourage to attend. 



 

 



 

 

Delivered by the Department 
of Human Resources. 



 

 



 

 

We had beautiful weather for our 

Sports Day and Colour/Slime Run 

during term 3. 

A huge thank you to Mr Isaac and 

our wonderful staff and students 

for putting on a fantastic event.  

Congratulations Nantu for being 

crowned winners on the day and 

to Kuula for winning the Attitude 

shield.  

Thank you to all our parents that 

joined us on the day and 

supported this event - We love 

seeing you at our school!  



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

The students in Room 6 were our highest fundraisers 
for our Sports Day Colour and Slime Run. Together they 
raised a total of $3,885 dollars. As a reward for their 
amazing effort they were given a Pizza Party to 
celebrate. Congratulations! 

Highest Fundraiser! 

Kayleigh 


